
 
 

 

 

 

 

November 7, 2024 

 

On behalf of WRESA members, I want to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your generous donation to our 
emergency relief fund for schools. Your support is invaluable during these challenging times. Your contribution 
will directly impact the lives of students and educators who have been affected by recent emergencies. With your 
help, we can provide essential resources, such as supplies, technology, and support services, ensuring that our 
schools can continue to operate and support their communities. 

Together, we can create a safe and nurturing environment where learning can thrive, even in the face of 
adversity. Thank you once again for your generosity 

Dr. David Sutton  Chair WRESA Superintendents’ Council 

Dr. Jan Webster  Executive Director WRESA 
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